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Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

 

RE: Nursery Parents Evening 

 

We are delighted to confirm Nursery parents evening will be taking place on Wednesday 15th 

November from 12.30am to 6pm and Thursday 16th November from 3.30pm to 6pm. 

 

This meeting will give you a chance to celebrate the progress your child has made so far this 

year. We will be able to share an update on your child's attitude to learning and discuss how 

we can work together to support your child to make the best possible progress. A strong 

home-school relationship enables children to succeed, therefore it is vital that you attend 

one of these evenings. If you are unable to attend for any reason please do speak directly to 

your child's class teacher who will endeavor to arrange an alternative appointment.  

 

Your meeting will be with your child’s class teacher in person, unless otherwise arranged. 

Appointments will be ten minutes long. In order to ensure teachers are able to keep to time, 

please arrive five minutes before your appointment.  

 

Appointments will be available to book through Arbor from today at 3.30pm. It is very simple 

to make the appointments on Arbor. Please click on the link below for step by step guidance 

on booking an appointment: Booking Guardian Consultations (Parent’s Evenings) on the 

Parent Portal or Arbor App 

 

99% of our parent community have an Arbor account. If you are in the 1% and do not have 

an Arbor account or need help to set it up, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. 

 

If you would like any more information, please email the school office on  

info@inspirewoodhill.co.uk 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 
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